
State Water Resources Control Board

TO: Alan Lilly
Presiding Hearing Officer
Administrative Hearings Office

FROM: Eileen Sobeck 
Executive Officer
State Water Resources Control Board

DATE: 5/1/2020

SUBJECT: TRANSFER OF PETITIONS ON WATER RIGHT PERMITS 15905, 
15906, 16618 AND 16619 (APPLICATIONS 22822, 22823, 23851, AND 23849, 
RESPECTIVELY) TO THE ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS OFFICE

The Division of Water Rights (Division) has recommended transfer of pending petitions 
on water right permits 15905, 15906, 16618 and 16619 (applications 22822, 22823, 
23851 and 23849, respectively) to the Administrative Hearings Office for a hearing 
required by the permits. Based upon the Division’s referral, I am assigning these 
pending petitions to the Administrative Hearings Office.

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact Sam Boland-Brien, 
Chief of the Petitions, Licensing, and Registrations Section at 916-322-6797 or by email 
at Samuel.Boland-Brien@waterboards.ca.gov.

cc: Erik Ekdahl, Deputy Director, Division of Water Rights
Jule Rizzardo, Assistant Deputy Director, Permitting and Enforcement Branch 
Michael Lauffer, Chief Counsel
Conny Mitterhofer, Hearings Section Chief, Division of Water Rights
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